
Merced Sun Star 

NOTICE OF PRELIMINARY DECISION 
FOR THE PROPOSED ISSUANCE OF 

AUTHORITIES TO CONSTRUCT 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Joaquin Valley Air Pollution Control 
District solicits public comment on the proposed issuance of Authorities to 
Construct to lrlgomar Packing for its tomato processing plant at 9950 lngomar 
Grade in Los Banos, California. The applications are for the installation of a new 
boiler and modifications to the fuel usage limits of the existing boilers. 

The analysis of the regulatory basis for these proposed actions, Project #N- 
1094036, is available for public inspection at 
http://www.valleyair.org/notices/public notices idx.htm and the District office at the 
address below. Written comments on the proposed initial permit must be submitted 
within 30 days of the publication date of this notice to DAVID WARNER, 
DIRECTOR OF PERMIT SERVICES, SAN JOAQUIN VALLEY AIR POLLUTION 
CONTROL DISTRICT, 4800 ENTERPRISE WAY, MODESTO, CA 95366. 




